
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHRISTMAS POINSETTIAS 
We invite you again this year to contribute to the Christmas Poinsettia Fund in memory of a 
loved one no longer among us, or in honor of a cherished friend or family member whose 
life enriches your own.  Proceeds from this fund will be used to decorate our Meeting House 
during this Holy season. 

Please complete the coupon below and return it to the church office, along with your 
payment (made payable to South Church), by Sunday, November 30. The cost this year has 
been reduced to only $10.00 per listing. Your loved one will be acknowledged in our worship 
bulletin as well as the next issue of the TorchBearer. 
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